
LESLY MAGDALENA MUNOZ 
STATE REPRESENTATIVE 

HOUSE DISTRICT 22 

"THE LAND OF TULIPS AND TACOS" 

OREGON HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

June 4, 2025 

Timothy G. Sekerak 
Chief Clerk of the House 
State Capitol Building 
Salem, OR 97301 

RE: Vote Explanation on SB 916B 

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak, 

I voted yes on SB 916B because I believe this bill is grounded in fairness, dignity, and the basic 
idea that no worker should be pushed into a financial crisis for exercising their legal right to 
strike. 

Strikes are just one way workers come together in collective action for better working 
conditions. When workers decide to strike, it is not a decision taken lightly- it is the last option 
when the rent is due, the refrigerator is empty and the promises at the bargaining table remain 
broken. This bill is not about promoting strikes. SB 916B is about protecting working people 
when they have no other choice. 

SB 916B is supported by thousands of Oregonians across the state who know what it's like to 
face hardship and still fight for a better workplace. 

For these reasons I voted yes on SB 916B. 

Sincerely, 

Lesly Mufioz 
State Representative 
House District 22 
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